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Dear Productivity Commissioner,

IIt has come to my attention that there has been an inquiry commissioned for the most
likely purpose of discrediting the IPC and having it abolished. Apparently this is
something the Minerals Council is pushing for.

Forgive my ignorance, but I gather this commission is to be paid for with taxpayers'
money.

In the light of the critical necessity of changing the way Australia is run, due to
environmental concerns, it's time for the Minerals Council to find new, helpful ways to
contribute to the economy instead of continuing to ravage the place.

My support for the continuing existence of the IPC is very strong, and as I am not
generally inclined to take part in political whatnots, I believe the vast majority of the
Australian population also would like the IPC to continue, with a growing hand in assuring
any kind of liveable future for Australia.

Regards,





